
From: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
To: Bruno, John; Campbell, Carroll
Cc: Masters, William; Fink, Steven; Jenkins, Mary Ellen; Haddad, Deborah
Subject: Neuroscience major declaration proposal
Date: Friday, January 25, 2013 5:08:07 PM

Dear John and Charlie,
 
This note to confirm that the major declaration proposal for the Neuroscience BS was unanimously
approved by the ASC Curriculum Committee on Friday, January 18.
 
As you know, two recommendations were made (excerpt from minutes):

Page 2 of proposal letter states “what options do students have if they do not meet
the 3.0 GPA requirements?” The first two points answering this question focus on
the grades of two courses (Psychology 3313 & Neuroscience 3000) and not GPA.

Unit will add clarification
Page 2 of proposal letter: “All first-year students directly admitted to the College of
Arts & Sciences Honors Program via the application process may have their declared
major as Neuroscience via the university’s online application.”

Seems like a big bypass and should be advertised to students.
Add a #4 to “what are the criteria that we are proposing?” in the proposal (p.
1) to include this Honors bypass option.

 
Please let me know if you will indeed make those changes to the proposal before it moves on to
CAA.
 
Best regards,
Bernadette
 
Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Manager, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154D Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679
Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
 

mailto:/O=ASC/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BVANKEERBERGEN
mailto:bruno@psy.ohio-state.edu
mailto:campbell.601@osu.edu
mailto:masters.2@osu.edu
mailto:fink.5@osu.edu
mailto:jenkins.196@osu.edu
mailto:haddad.2@osu.edu
http://asccas.osu.edu/

